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Dr. Sandy Willson is Pastor Emeritus at Second Presbyterian Church in Memphis, 
Tennessee, and has been serving most recently as interim senior pastor at Grace 
Presbyterian Church in Peoria, Illinois. During his twenty-two years at Second 
Presbyterian, the church planted five churches in Memphis, quintupled their 
missions giving, and established the Second Presbyterian Foundation for Christian 
Missions. Sandy has helped Second to engage missional issues in the city of 
Memphis, as well as to develop multiple epicenters for their international work. He 
often speaks in North American churches on the subject of the Christian mission. 

Sandy and his wife, Allison, are deeply grateful for five children, three daughters-
in-law, two sons-in-law, and fourteen grandchildren. He is “Papa” to Ben and Kerri 
Willson and their five children, Lane, Claire, Corinne, Rosie, and Benjamin, all 
members of Briarwood. 

For more conference information, go to briarwood.org/gmc.

DR. SANDY L. WILLSON, SPEAKER 





February 28
9:30–11:30 a.m. • Fellowship Hall

Register at briarwood.org/women.

Write an encouragement card with a 
favorite verse or two for our visiting 

missionaries. The cards will be general 
in nature—please do not address them 
to a specific missionary. As you write 
the card, pray for the missionary who 
will receive your card. The cards will  
be divided among the missionaries  

at the Missionary Coffee.

Drop off cards in the  
Women’s Ministry Office (A106) 

between February 1–24.

 F E B R U A R Y  2 6 – M A R C H  5

Volunteers Needed 
There are numerous ways you can help, including housing,  
transportation, serving, baking, volunteering and praying.

Contact Heather McDougall at 205-776-5279 or hmcdougall@briarwood.org. 
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Chad is a recent graduate of Westminster 
Theological Seminary who has been 
serving on our staff as one of our Pastoral 
Fellow interns. Our Briarwood Fellows 
ministry is a 9-month Christian Leadership 
development program for recent college 
graduates who seek to build Christ’s 
Kingdom in their future vocations. This 
ministry provides a forum for young people 
to become firmly rooted in Christ while 
learning to live cohesive lives of faith in all 
areas of their lives.  

Welcome Chad Escue  
Fellows Director

We are grateful to announce the hiring of our new Fellows Director. 

Please welcome and pray for Chad, his wife Kari and their 
three daughters as he embraces this new role. 


